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Message from the Prime Minister of Canada

On the 2023 National Indigenous Water Operator
Day, it is with great honour that I acknowledge
and thank all Indigenous water treatment
operators for your hard work in ensuring the
delivery of safe drinking water to your
communities.

This is a great responsibility. You are leaders and
role models. The part that each and every one of
you play is vital in ensuring the health and well-
being of communities from coast to coast to
coast.

Every person deserves unrestricted access to clean
and safe drinking water. Our government will continue working to make this
right a growing reality.

In a day and age where voices all around us are focused on division, I am proud
to live in a country where our dedication towards supporting one another is a
part of our identity.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Water Movement for your
efforts to connect water treatment operators, and for ensuring that their

contributions are never forgotten.

With my very best wishes.
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